
Public Comment Period:
March 16,  2009 - April 15, 2009

Interested parties may submit written comments on the DEP-PPG-
Jersey City Settlement Agreement  during the public comment period
that runs for 30 days from March 16, 2009 to April 15, 2009.  NJDEP
will consider all comments received.  Please mail any comments to
the following NJDEP address:

Thomas Cozzi, Assistant Director
NJDEP

401 East State Street, P.O. Box 028
Trenton, NJ  08625

The PPG Settlement Agreement is available online at http://www.nj.gov/
oag/newsreleases09/pr20090219b-PPG-Consent-Judgment.pdf . The
PPG Settlement Agreement and a copy of the Department's files are also
available for review by contacting:

Office of Records Access
NJDEP, P.O. Box 442, Trenton, NJ 08625-0442

or via email at records.custodian@dep.state.nj.us

Public Notice
The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP),
the City of Jersey City and PPG Industries have scheduled a public
meeting to discuss the DEP-PPG-Jersey City Settlement Agreement

regarding remediation of chromium-contaminated sites.

Public Meeting
Date:   Monday, March 30, 2009
Time:   7:00 p.m.
Place:   City Hall, Jersey City
            280 Grove Street, Jersey City, NJ


